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SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

November 28 - December 2, 1988 

Tuesday, November 29 

XVI, 15 

7:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

8:00 PM 

Wednesday, November 30 

7:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

DECEMBER 
GRADUATES: 

World Mission Fellowship weekly Prayer Breakfast. 
Seminary cafeteria. Anyone welcome. 

Chapel: Moravian Love Feast. Craig s. Troutman, 
Pastor, Raleigh Moravian Church. Binkley Chapel. 

Seminary Youth (ages 13 years and up). Bethea room, 
Appleby. 

Christmas Concert. Seminary and Cantata Choirs. 
Binkley Chapel. 

Georgia Club Prayer Breakfast. All Georgia students 
invited. Seminary cafeteria. 

Chapel: Festival of Lessons and Carols for 
Christmas. C. Michael Hawn and Furman Hewitt. 

Last Day of Classes. 
CONGRATULATIONS SENIORS! 

December graduates are reminded that student accounts 
must be paid in full before caps and gowns are issued. 
Student loans that may be overdue must be paid also. 

Diploma fee is 16.00 and will be charged to graduating seniors accounts. 

GRADUATING SENIORS... are reminded to leave a forwarding address at the 
Campus Post Office. First class mail received for 

non-returning students who do not leave a forwarding address will be returned 
to sender. 

STUDENT EMPLOYEES... who will be graduating in December or who may not be 
returning Spring semester are reminded to leave a 

forwarding address in the Business office so that your W2 forms can be mailed 
to you at the first of the year. 

STUDENT CLERICAL 
POSITION: 

FIM. 

INNER-CITY 
MISSIONS: 

There is an immediate opening for a student clerical 
position in the Formation and Ministry office. For 
information and an application, see Karen Harris in 

If you are interested in inner-city missions, there 
is an excellent opportunity for 6-8 Southeastern 
students to spend spring break working in the Harlem 

section of New York City. Contact David Teague, Communications office, for 
more information. Call ext. 270 or come to the office in Broyhill Hall. 

CAPS AND GOWNS.... are ready for distribution. You must present 
clearance slips from the Library and the Business 

office to pick up your regalia. There are some extra announcements in the 
Baptist Book Store if anyone needs them. 

(OVER) 



STUDENT WORK 
GRANTS AVAILABLE: 

Environmental Services will have several student work 
grant contracts open in January for the Spring 
semester. Dependirig upon the contract, hours will 

range from fifteen to twenty per week. Work schedules can be made flexible. 
Spouses of students currently enrolled are also eligible for work grant 
posit·ons. All positions pay $4.00 per hour. Applications are available in 
the Environmental Services office located on the gym level of Ledford, across 
from the Student Activities office. 

CHRISTMAS 
OPEN HOUSE: 

To all students, faculty, staff and administrators: 
In our desire to celebrate the Christmas season 
with this community, you are invited to an Open House 

in our apartment, Simmons 11, December 2 from 7-10 p.m. We will provide the 
drinks and some goodies. Bring some of your favorite goodies to share. 
Jennifer Matthews and Deborah Headen. 

ONE-YEAR Those who signed up in advance for a free One-
BIBLES ARE HERE: Year Bible may come by the Student Affairs office 

during regular office hours to pick up their copy. 
Please be sure to check off your name on the sign up sheet which will be in the 
office. 

MATRICULATION FEES... for January inter-term classes are: 2 hrs. - $50.00; 
3 hrs. - $80.00; and 4 hrs. - $120.00. This is in 

addition to any fees paid to the professor. 

SEMINARY WIVES... In Ministry will have a bake sale in the Ledford 
"Pit" on November 29 and December 2 from 9:30 a.m.-12 

noon. The sale is to raise money for their Family Assistance Fund. 

SUBSTITUTE 
RESIDENT 
DIRECTOR: 

Peace College, a private Presbyterian College for 
women, needs a substitute Resident Director. The 
substitute will work approximately every third week-
end beginning in January. This is an excellent 

opportunity for someone who is interested in student work. If interested, call 
Jan Edwards, Dean of Students - 832-2881. 

ATS MEETING: The visiting committee from The Association of 
Theological Schools will hold an open meeting for 

anyone who is interested in discussing the seminary's accreditation standing. 
The meeting will be held on Monday, December 14 from 3:30 - 5:00 p.m. in 
Broyhill Hall. 

SPRING SCHOLARSHIPS: Applications for the spring semester financial aid 
scholarships will be available and accepted December 1 

Forms are available in the Student Affairs office, Ledford - January 27. 
Center. 

This is the last Campus Bulletin for this semester. Merry Christmas and Happy 
New Year to all. Student Affairs. 

THE LIBRARY WILL BE OPEN LATER DURING EXAM 
WEEK FOR TiE CONVENIENCE OF STUDENTS. These 
hours have been posted on the ·door to the 
Library. 

All organizational and special events scheduled on campus must be cleared on 
the seminary calendar in Communications before they can be publicized in the 
Bulletin. News for the Campus Bulletin must be in the Student Affairs office 
by noon on Wednesdays. 
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